
In compliance to Local Water Utilities Administration
(LWUA) Memorandum Circular no. 004-22 dated
March 04, 2022, the Wao Water District will be
implementing  “Franchise Tax/Pass-on Charge”
effective November 01, 2024, with the following
breakdown of current water bill charge:

Basic Water Bill;1.
Two percent (2%) of the basic water bill as
Franchise Tax/Pass-on Charge; and 

2.

Water Meter Maintenance fee.3.

For your guidance and information.

A D V I S O R Y
TO OUR VALUED CONCESSIONAIRES: 

For queries and complaints
please contact: 

Wao WaterDistrict 0917 630 6632 waowaterd@yahoo.com


